
Camosun Community 
Association

Dear Neighbour,

The Camosun Community Association is seeking input 

on  a  proposed  rezoning  in  our  community.   The 

Hillside  Liquor Store has applied to  rezone the property at  1664 North 

Dairy  and  consolidate  the  lot  with  3201  Shelbourne.   The  goal  of  this 

proposal  is  to  expand  the  Liquor  Store's  current  property  and 

accommodate  product  storage  while  alleviating  parking  issues.   Please 

review to the attached letter from Hillside Liquor Store co-owner, Brian 

Wambolt,  and the site  plan for more detail.   The Camosun Community 

Association  will  be  making  recommendations  to  Saanich  based  on  the 

feedback received from area residents.  We hope you will take a moment to 

complete the following so that we can best represent your views.

If you have any questions, please contact Caleb Horn of the Camosun Community 

Association at horn.calebj@gmail.com or by phone at 250 595 8924.  Digital copies of 

the plans and related correspondence can be provided by request.

Once completed, you can arrange to have the survey picked up or you can drop it off in the 

collection box at 1670 North Dairy Road, at the northeast corner of Kingsley Street.

For additional information about this proposal,  the full  site  plan can be found on our  

website: www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com .

http://www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com/
mailto:horn.calebj@gmail.com


Name(s): ______________________________ Address: _______________________

Please circle your position on the proposed rezoning of 1664 N. Dairy from residential 

to commercial and lot consolidation with existing liquor store at 3201 Shelbourne:

support oppose neutral

Please use the space below to provide comments on the proposal:

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Thank you, your feedback is greatly appreciated!
Please return this survey by October 7th.


